
El Camino College

Parking Committee Meeting

January 15, 2014
Present: Michael Blada, Erick Mendoza, Dal Toruno
The meeting started at 1:10 pm.
The minutes of August 21, 2013 were approved
Stadium Construction

Parking on the west side of the stadium has been permanently removed.  Forty-five stalls were taken away. Facilities wants to close the south ramp at the north entrance to Lot F.  Stadium Way north is closed as well as the roadway to the Bookstore loading dock.
Roundtable
Michael Blada – The location of the P.E. vans has been moved from Lot D visitor to Lot H.
Erick Mendoza – He will have caution tape and cones placed to block the west roadway at Lot F.

Dal Toruno – The spring semester starts next week.  Cadets will be selling parking permits to students by hand as a courtesy so that the lines for the permit machines do not get backed up.  There will be personnel to direct students to available parking. Signs will be placed at entrance to El Camino Village warning of no parking in the area.
A pedestrian enforcement detail on Manhattan Beach Boulevard is scheduled for February 4th; however, with the start of the semester it may be pushed to a later date.
Nina Velasquez emailed a concern about skateboarders near the Communications Building.  The police department has skateboard enforcements, signs are placed throughout campus and they give warnings out.  Information on anybody caught skateboarding is input into a database to be kept track of any repeat offenders.  Police will continue enforcement throughout the year.  They will have special enforcement days that will focus just on skateboarders on campus.

The meeting ended at 1:27 pm.

